
    

   

 

Happy New Year! 

   2021 arrives on January 
1, 2021.  Now is a good 
time to think about 
planning to do the things 
that God wants us to do 
in 2021.  If you look at 
my personal calendar 
from 2020 you will see 
events that happened in 
my life in 2020.  I can’t 
change 2020 and all the 
challenges it gave us, but 
I can plan to do the things 
that God wants me to do 
in 2021. 
   The beginning of a new 
year is a good time to 
pray and ask God to show 
you the things he wants 
you to do in the coming 
year.  There also might be 
some things you don’t 
want to do in the coming 
year.  It is also good to 
ask God to give you the 
strength and power to do 
HIS will.  We can’t do 
the work of God in our 
own strength; we need 
the power of the Holy 
Spirit to help us. 
   You might want to say 
this prayer with your 
parents:  Dear God, 
thank you that it is the 
beginning of a new year.  
Please forgive us for the 
things we’ve done wrong 
in 2020 and give us your 
strength to live for you in  
2021.The new year,  
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   HAPPY NEW YEAR 
is the beginning of an 
exciting new days ahead 
as we move out of the 
worries and sickness of 
2020 and into the light 
of recovery and promise 
of an even brighter 
2021!  Thank you that 
you promise to be with 
us and guide us every 
day.  In Jesus’ name ~ 
Amen 

******************* 

THANK YOU NOTES 
 

Furley Church, 
   Thank you for your 
thoughts, prayers, cards 
for the passing of 
Denise’s Uncle. 
    Randey, Denise &    
 Jessica 

**** 

In Appreciation.. The 
Staff of Wheat State 

Manor 
Joins me in thanking 
you for your 
thoughtfulness. Your 
expressions of Kindness 
and support provide an 
ongoing source of 
strength and inspiration 
to our entire Staff. 
   Thank you for your 
kind donation to Wheat 
State Manor  Your 
thoughtfulness is greatly 
appreciated.. 

Members of Furley 
UMC   

   On behalf of the staff 
and students of 
Remington Middle 
School, Thank You so 
much for the generous 
donation you made to 
our school. 
   At RMS we are trying 
to develop and exhibit 
servant leadership and I 
am sure we will use this 
gift to help make 
someone's day a little 
lighter and brighter! 

Blessings, 
Jim Robertson 

*** 
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January 2021 ~ Update from the Pastor Parish Relations Committee 

Committee Members ~ Pastor Kent Brown, Regina Klamm, Cheryl Slater, Jason Smith and Angie Telford. 

  At our November 4, 2020 Committee meeting, Pastor Kent shared that he was planning to retire in June 2021.  
He then shared the news with those in attendance at the Charge Conference, Sunday, November 15, 2020.  We 
are thrilled for Pastor Kent and Amy, that he can take an early retirement.  I know some were not able to attend 
that service and wanted to be sure everyone knew of the upcoming changes for 2021.  Also, please reach out to 
Pastor Kent and Amy to congratulate them on this news!  

   Now begins the process of planning for a new pastor.  The Committee will be meeting and with District 
Superintendent Rev. Mitch Reese in January 2021.  There will be opportunities for you to participate in the 
process and I hope, we will be able to start sending information out by mid-January.  If you have questions or 
comments, please share those at any time with a member of the PPR Committee. 

Happy New Year 
Angie Telford 

****  

 

Life is a book in volumes three 

The past, the present, and the  

yet~ to ~ be 

The past is written and laid away, 

The presenT we’re wriTing every day. 

And the last and best of volumes thee 

Is locked from sight ~  

GOD KEEPS THE KEY 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 



 


